Example letter giving notice of first session – adapt as required
[INSERT YOUR ADDRESS AND CONTACT DETAILS]

 [INSERT DATE]

Dear Neighbour,

Come to our play street on [INSERT DATE and TIME]!


You might remember that a few months ago, following a consultation in the street, we applied to the Council to run a regular play street here. This is to let you know that the first one is happening on [INSERT DATE AND TIME]. From then on our play streets will take place on [INSERT RECURRING TIME].
Children will be able to play out on their scooters, bikes, chalk, skipping ropes or whatever they enjoy doing. But we want to stress that everyone is welcome – whether you have young children or not. We hope it will be a lovely opportunity for everyone in our street to meet and chat.

Please note that at play streets, parents/carers remain responsible for their children – as on any other day.

How the road closure will work 

The road will be closed to through traffic. There will still be stewarded access for residents’ vehicles or deliveries/visitors to residents – cars will be walked in or out, driving at walking pace once we have alerted and cleared children from the street. You do not have to move your car, though might want to consider parking elsewhere if you don’t mind doing so.

Reopening the road

We will alert everyone before the session ends. When the road reopens to cars, we advise parents to closely supervise children. Cars will be passing through at normal speed again and drivers will not be aware that a play street has just finished. You may decide it is safer to take children inside before the road reopens, and we would encourage this.

Can you steward? (USE AS APPROPRIATE)

We need more volunteer stewards to stand at the road closure points and redirect traffic  - so please get in touch if you can help. If you can’t do it this time round, but can help out at future sessions – please also get in touch.

Best wishes,

INSERT YOUR NAME(S)

